
FEHB Program Carrier Letter
All Carriers

U.S. Office of Personnel Management
                     Office of Insurance Programs

Letter No. 1999-048                   Date:  September 22, 1999

Fee-for-service [  42  ]     Experience-rated HMO [41 ]        Community-rated HMO [ 40 ]

Subject: Correction to Carrier Letter 1999-046

This letter amends Carrier Letter 1999-046, 2000 Plan Brochure Development, Production and Distribution. 
Enclosed please find additional shipping instructions that we should have included.

Also, please note all HMOs that are new to the FEHB Program and all community rated HMOs will receive full
contracts for contract year 2000.  Carrier Letter 1999-046 incorrectly stated that all existing plans would receive
contract amendments.

Fee-for-Service Plans and experience rated HMOs currently in the Program will receive contract amendments
for contract year 2000.

Sincerely,

 Frank D. Titus
 Assistant Director

                                                           for Insurance Programs  

Enclosure



ENCLOSURE to CL 1999-048

This enclosure is not available electronically and will be sent
separately with this Carrier Letter mailing. 

At other times, contact Mike Hodges at 202/606-0745 for this
enclosure.


